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As more extreme weather events impact the nation, | find it ever
more important that Ohio be prepared for these impacts and
implement projects to ensure that Ohio will be a positive player
in mitigating the reasons behind these critical climatic changes.
The new proposed rule changes by the Ohio Power Siting
Board (OPSB) present an incredible opportunity for Ohio to take
serious action on climate change and transition to renewable
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energy sources which have much lower impacts on natural and
human environments than fossil fuel sources. That's why |
submit this request to OPSB to take into consideration carbon
emissions and climate change when reviewing power plant
applications. Specifically, all applications should be required to
develop climate mitigation and adaptation plans, provide
information regarding carbon emissions, and discuss how they
factored long and short-term climate change into their project
proposal. Please amend your rules to include considerations of
climate change and carbon emissions throughout the siting
process regarding on OPSB’s Five Year Review of Ohio
Administrative Code chapters 4906-01 through 4906-07. Let's
all work to make Ohio a national and world leader in
transitioning to a cleaner, more environmentally friendly
approach to energy generation. We see extreme weather
events, drought, and other harmful climate emergencies on the
rise due to our continued reliance on fossil fuels. To create a
sustainable future and a livable planet for our children, these
considerations are absolutely necessary. Thank you for your
time, consideration, and service to our state. | also support the
comments submitted by the Ohio Environmental Council on
August 5, 2022.
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